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THE CHATSWORTH HISTORICAL SOCIETY

WILL HOLD A FINAL YARD SALE ON FRIDAY,

OCTOBER 26 AND SATURDAY, OCTOBER 27

STARTING AT 8 AM. BOTH DAYS, CLOSING
AT 4 P.M.

We do not need more merchandise as the storage container is full
of donated items from toys through home furnishings, clothing to
Christmas decorations, tools and so forth.

**We do need help on Wednesday, October 23 from 1 p.m. on
when we’ll be busy marking the merchandise after removing it
from the storage unit. We’'ll be working there on Thursday in
the afternoon & evening. WE NEED YOUR HELP!

** We need help on Friday and Saturday, THE SALE DAYS....
SO......please call either: Lillian at 341-2697 or Sheila at
341-4489 if you can help.
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Other news: |
The display in the museum has been changed to refieci the

observance of the fiftieth anniversary of Pearl Harbor. A meeting
is scheduled for 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, November 19

at the Museum at the Homestead Acre in Chatsworth Park South.
CHS member Dean Craig will lead the discussion and other
members will give brief talks relevant to the items displayed.
Any member interested in either displaying memorobilia or
talking on wartime experiences may contact Zena Thorpe,
program chairman, at 882-3572. There is no admission fee.

TITTI T I T T P TR R R AT ARSI E RS A A S 2 R R R 22 2 2 Rt L

A very special happy birthday to Lillian Schepler!
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